## SIGN COMMITTEE MINUTES NOVEMBER 28, 2016 APPROVED

**Present:** Mark Haddad, Carolyn Perkins

Also Present: Dawn Dunbar

Mr. Haddad called the meeting to order at 1:02pm.

## 120 Boston Road - John Amaral Present

Mr. Haddad said that they were in receipt of the application for street signage at the new medical building located at 120 Boston Road. He said it was his understanding that the location of the permeant sign is in the same place as the temporary sign that was approved by the Planning Board during site plan review. Mr. Amaral said that Mr. Haddad's understanding was correct. He added that he would be back at a later date for permission to put signs on the building. He said that the size of the signs was probably going to require a public hearing and because both Emerson Hospital and Pediatrics West would each like a sign.

Mr. Haddad moved to approve the request from 120 Boston Road, LLC for a sign and the design as submitted with a condition that the lighting comply with the dark sky initiative by be pointed down. Ms. Perkins seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Haddad moved to adjourn the meeting at 1:08pm. Ms. Perkins seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Dawn Dunbar Executive Assistant to the Town Manager

Date Approved: 4/11/17